
Bobbie Noonan Child Care 
Fort Myers 

November 2020 Newsletter  
 

 Dear Parents,   
 We would like to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving and a joyous holiday season.  We have many 
exciting events planned for the children in the months of November and December.  This 
Christmas we will be participating in the Salvation Army’s Angel Tree Program.  We are asking 
our families to help support families in need and provide a gift for a little one this Christmas.  
We hope to help as many families as possible.  Our tags will be delivered sometime this week and 
a representative from the Salvation Army will be here on December 11th to collect the gifts. 
Such a special way to teach our children about giving this holiday season. 
   
Please don’t forget to sign up for the “Remind me App” it is such a great way to get real time 
updates and information about what is happening here at school! We still have a ways to go 
before everyone is signed up! Especially since this year we are still watching the Tropics!  
 
Please remember tuition is due on the first day of attendance in the current week, accounts 
will automatically be charged a $10.00 late fee if tuition is not current by Friday. 
 
November 20th 
Thanksgiving Pow-Wow Parties will be held in all areas. This is such a wonderful 
opportunity to teach our children about sharing and giving. 
November 23rd through November 27th 
Thanksgiving break for all Vpk students, wrap a round students may attend Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday full price tuition is due.  
November 26th and 27h 
Thanksgiving, Bobbie Noonan’s will be closed to celebrate the holiday on Thursday and 
Friday. 
 
 
 
December 18th Last day of VPK, VPK resumes January 4th 2021 
December 24th Christmas Eve School Closes at 3:00 p.m.  
December 25th Christmas School closed. 
December 31st New Years Eve School Closes at 3:00 p.m.  
January 1st New Years School Closed.  
December 28th through December 31st school closed (Daycare Only) we will resume 
preschool classes January 4th 
                                                                       Happy Holidays, Mrs. Diane  
 
Please turn in your Daycare forms by December 4th so that we can schedule staff 
accordingly. 
                                          Happy Holidays, 
                                                      Mrs. Diane 
 



 
                                                      
 

Daycare Form for 2020 
Holiday season 

 
 
 
 
 
Daycare week December 28th through January 1st please let us knows if 
your child will be attending by December 6th so that we may schedule staff 
accordingly.   
Child’s Name________________________                      
                                                                                                                                                            
                                                                Yes                      No                             
Monday December 21st                                     _______                 ______   

Tuesday December 22nd                                     _______                 ______                                                            

Wednesday December 23rd                                 _______                 ______  

Thursday December 24th Close at 3:00                    ___________                        __________ 

                            
Friday December 25 Christmas Closed 

Monday December 28th                                         ______                    ______ 

Tuesday December 29th                                          ______                   ______ 

Wednesday December 30                                        _______                  ________ 

Thursday December 31 Close at 3:00                      _______                  ________ 

Friday January 1st New Years Day Closed 


